
From: James Uglow 
Sent: 08 May 2018 14:10 
To: Rackley, Shaun <Shaun.Rackley@torbay.gcsx.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Licensed Driver Renewal application 

  

Dear Licencing Department 

 

In reply to your e-mail that I received today I would like to point out that I did e-mail you in 

October 2015 informing you of this offence. Also, I would have thought that the authorities 

would have automatically informed you as well. I feel that making me wait 5 – 6 weeks to 

explain this minor offence in front of the Licencing Committee is totally unfair. This incident 

was nothing more than a domestic argument between myself and my partner where a window 

on my own property got broken. I have already lost over a weeks work during one of the bays 

busiest weekends, how am I supposed to survive for a couple of months with no money 

coming in. I would appreciate it if you would re-consider issuing my Taxi Licence as soon as 

possible. 

 

Many thanks 

 

James Uglow    
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